## Paul Connor Retires as Executive Officer

After twelve years in the job, Paul Connor has retired as Executive Officer of the Australian Biathlon Association.

President Zac Zaharias gave a speech at the AGM, thanking Paul for his many years of service.

Greg Paul also offered some kind words, having known Paul since before he began the sport as a gifted novice in the 1990s.

Paul was presented with a bottle of wine from the year 2000 (the year he began as Executive Officer) and a tray engraved with a silhouette of Paul competing at the 2012 Colin and Alice Paul Race Weekend.

Pic:

Zac presents Paul with wine and commemorative tray

